
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                    

   

                                        RFP PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Opportunity Inc. of Hampton Roads, a local governmental authority funded 
primarily under the Workforce Innovation and Opportunity Act (WIOA), is issuing 
RFP #ISY-PY’18/19-1 (WIOA In-School Youth Programs) and RFP 
#OSY-PY’18/19-1 (WIOA Out of School Youth Programs). Note: 
Opportunity Inc. is currently in the process of legally changing its name to the 
Hampton Roads Workforce Council. 
These RFPs are available on the website www.vcwhamptonroads.org beginning 
Monday, January 28, 2019 at 8:30 a.m. Eastern Time.  
Equal Opportunity Employer/Program funded by the United States Department of 
Labor Employment and Training Administration 
 

 
 


